
 

 
Town of North Stonington 

Board of Selectmen  
Special Meeting 

New Town Hall Conference Room 
July 15, 2019 

4:30 PM 
 
 

 
MINUTES 
 
First Selectman Mike Urgo and Selectman Nita Kincaid attended the Hewitt Farm Committee with 
Christine Dias, Administration & Finance Officer and Karcher Deshefy, Animal Control Officer, to 
discuss the possible use of the Cabin Area for a future animal shelter.  First Selectman Urgo and 
Karcher Deshefy provided an update on the closing of the pound at the Transfer Station, the 
agreement with Stonington for a temporary solution, and the need for a more permanent solution 
within North Stonington.  The Hewitt Farm Committee requested information be provided 
regarding state guidelines for animal shelter facilities before any action be taken. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Christine Dias 


